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I am writing to express my strong objection to the recommended approval of the Plasrefine facility in Moss 
Vale. After careful review of the Department of Planning and Housing and Infrastructure’s (DPIE) assessment, I 
believe there are significant failures in the evaluation process that warrant rejection of this proposal. 

There will be significant increase to heavy vehicle traffic that will produce significant increase to pollution, 
noise, road degradation and risks of accident. 

Air pollution will increase via the stacks/vents and impact the surrounding area. Depending on the wind, this 
pollution may be carried a long distance affecting more than the nearby residents and the currently established 
businesses. 

This facility would sit within 10m of riparian zones. These streams feed the Wingecarribee River which in turn 
feed the Warragamba Dam and therefore the drinking water of millions of people. Microplastics entering the 
environment through such a facility as Plasrefine in its proposed site should be avoided at all costs. 
 

 




